
 

President Biden Revokes Proclamation 10014 Allowing 
for BridgeUSA Exchange Programs to Resume 

 

Member Notice 
 

 Dear Valued Chamber Members: 
 
On February 16, 2021, BridgeUSA Coalition sent a letter to Secretary of State Blinken urging 
to rescind Presidential Proclamation 10052 and return to BridgeUSA Exchange Programs 
(formerly the J-I Exchange Visitor Program). The Greater Ocean City Chamber of Commerce, 
among many other agencies across the country, signed this letter. 
  
We are happy to report that the letter was effective! Late yesterday, February 24, 2021, 
President Biden Revoked Proclamation 10014 (Suspension of Entry of Immigrants Who Present 
a Risk to the United States Labor Market During the Economic Recovery Following the 2019 
Novel Coronavirus Outbreak), as extended by section 1 of Proclamation 10052 of June 22, 
2020 (Suspension of Entry of Immigrants and Nonimmigrants Who Present a Risk to the United 
States Labor Market During the Economic Recovery Following the 2019 Novel Coronavirus 
Outbreak), and section 1 of Proclamation 10131 of December 31, 2020 (Suspension of Entry of 
Immigrants and Nonimmigrants Who Continue To Present a Risk to the United States Labor 
Market During the Economic Recovery Following the 2019 Novel Coronavirus Outbreak). 
  
Read the full President Biden Proclamation here 

 

  

     

Please contact the Chamber for additional information 
(410) 213-0144 | mychamber@oceancity.org | www.oceancity.org 

 

 

https://chambermaster.blob.core.windows.net/userfiles/UserFiles/chambers/358/File/My_folder/2.19.2021BridgeUSACoalitionltrtoSen.Blinken.pdf
https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/presidential-actions/2021/02/24/a-proclamation-on-revoking-proclamation-10014/
mailto:mychamber@oceancity.org
https://www.oceancity.org/
https://www.wmdt.com/
https://www.47abcbigdeal.com/
https://www.metv.com/

